
 

 
 

 

Thursday 25th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

SPORTS DAY 

 

Thank you to all parents and family members for supporting your child at Sports Day on 

Monday.  We were blessed with sunny weather, although the wind was not great!  We were 

thrilled to see great participation by all of the children, and some very competitive races.  We 

are sorry it over-ran, we are looking to rectify this for next year. 

 

SPORTS COMPETITIONS 
 
Congratulations to the children in the Y5/6 football team, who reached the final of the 
Elliot Cup, only to narrowly lose to Stanah in the final.  It was a great achievement and a 
great experience to play at Highbury Stadium. 
The children who were in the swimming team produced excellent performances at the 
recent swimming match at Rossall School.  We were very impressed with their efforts, 
and a huge thank you to Mrs Saraswathy and Mr Cooke for their support. 
The children in the Y5/6 netball team competed well at the Wyre and Fylde netball 
tournament at Stanley Park, winning three matches and losing three matches.  Well 
done for giving it your very best at the competition. 
Congratulations to our Y3/4 Striking and Fielding team, who finished second at the 
Wyre competition.  The children produced an excellent display of ball striking, catching, 
running and fielding in the various activities. 
 
CLUBS 

• Shrek rehearsals Y3-6 Tuesdays 
• Judo Y3/4 Mondays 
• Fundamental Movement Skills – Reception- Mondays 
• Athletics Y4-6 Wednesdays (last one 28th June) 
• Choir Friday before school 
• Tennis Y5/6 Fridays 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
We are involved in a number of events after half term: 
 

• Monday 12th June- Y3-6 Quadkids Athletics at Stanley Park 
• Tuesday 13th June- Y3/4 trip 
• Wednesday 14th June Y5/6 Rounders competition 
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• Friday 16th June- Reception and Year 1 Class Mass for Feast of Sacred Heart 
9.15am 

• 19th-21st June Borwick Hall residential Y6 
• Tuesday 20th June- Tag Rugby Tournament Y5/6 
• Thursday 22nd June Y3/4 Class Mass 
• Friday 23rd and 30th June- September intake Reception class visit for the 

afternoon 
• Wednesday 28th June- Race4life in school 2pm (more details to follow!) 
• Wednesday 28th June- Tennis Tournament 4pm Y5/6 
• Thursday 29th June- Y5/6 Class Mass- Feast of St Peter and St Paul 
• Friday 30th June Y6 transition day at high school 
• Monday 3rd July- Year 5 visit to Cardinal Allen Bravo workshop 
• Wednesday 5th July- Y5/6 Athletics Competition 
• Wednesday 5th July- Race4Life 7pm Comedy Carpet 
• Thursday 6th July- Y5/6 trip 
• Friday 7th July Reception/Y1/Y2 trip 
• Tuesday 11th July- Shrek show 4pm 
• Thursday 13th July – Shrek show 4pm 
• Thursday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 9.15am 
• Friday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.10am (Infant Playground) 
• Friday 21st July – School finishes 3.30pm 
• Thursday 31st August- School returns for all children! 

 
 
SHREK! 
 
Thank you to the children and staff for their commitment to this year’s stage show. We 
are really looking forward to seeing this in action. 
The show dates are: 

• Tuesday 11th July 4pm 
• Thursday 13th July 4pm 

Further details will be given nearer the time, but the show will be free to watch. 
 
SCHOOL TRIPS 
 
We are currently finalising plans for the following school trips next half term: 

• Year 6 three day residential to Borwick Hall 19th-21st June 
• Years R, 1 and 2 visit to Windermere, Bowness and Brockholes  7th July 
• Years 3 and 4 visit to Liverpool 13th June 
• Years 5 and 6 visit to Liverpool 6th July 

 
AUNTY DENISE 
Many of our children and siblings have attended Pre-school over the years, and we are 
sad to announce that Denise Moore is leaving the Pre-School after more than twenty 
years of dedication, leadership, care, commitment and compassion.  She will be sorely 
missed by the children, and especially by the staff after years of being a wonderful 
colleague, to both the staff of the Pre-School, the staff of the school and especially to 
myself over the years.  We wish her the best of luck in the future and with her new job! 
 
I hope everyone has a happy and safe half term, and we will see all the children back on 

Monday 12th June 2023. 



 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Eaton 

Headteacher 
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